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EuRRECa/EuRR-Bone Steering Committee Remit 
 
The overall aim of the Steering Committee (SC) is to advise the EuRRECa/EuRR-Bone project group 
on the direction of the project. The SC acts as a liaison between the professional societies and 
EuRRECa/EuRR-Bone. 
 
Members of the Steering Committee  
 

Role Name Join Demit 

Chair Agnès Linglart 2022 2026 

Data Access Committee Chair Olaf Dekkers 2022 2026 

EuRRECa Project Lead Faisal Ahmed 2019 NA 

EuRR-Bone Project Lead Natasha Appelman-Dijkstra 2020 NA 

Endo-ERN coordinator Alberto Pereira 2019 NA 

ERN BOND coordinator Luca Sangiorgi 2020 NA 

ESE representative Gudmundur Johannsson 2022 2026 

ESPE representative Rasa Verkauskiene 2022 2026 

ECTS representative Corinna Grasemann 2024 2028 

ISCBH representative Ciara McDonnell  2024 2028 

Quality Committee representative Ana Priego Zurita 2024 2028 

ERN BOND Patient Representative Ingunn Westerheim 2023 2027 

Endo-ERN Patient Representative Petra Brügmann 2024 2028 

Ordinary Member Zdeněk Šumnik 2022 2026 

Ordinary Member Domenica Taruscio 2022 2026 

Ordinary Member Martine Cools 2022 2026 

Ordinary Member Marina Mordenti 2023 2027 

 
Members of the Steering Committee will serve a 4-year term renewable for another 1 year. There 
will be a Steering Committee meeting twice a year. 
 
Additional notes: 

- All Steering Committee members should make every effort to attend all meetings 
- Any member who attends less than 50% of the scheduled meetings over a period of two 

years may reconsider their membership 
- Steering committee members should be active users of the Registries platforms e-REC and 

Core Registry or plan to become active within 12 months after installation.  
- All papers and minutes must be treated in strictest confidence 
- All members must act in the best interest of the project 
- Any passwords and logins provided to members to enable their roles should not be shared 

with anyone 
- All Steering Committee members must complete a Declaration of Interests form and any 

potential conflicts of interest should be declared at the start of the meeting or as they 
arise, and, depending on the nature of the conflict, the member concerned should take no 
part in the discussion 

 


